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January 10, 2022 

 

Dear Friend, 

The Boys and Girls Club of Hawthorne is excited to cordially invite you to our 8th Annual 

Beefsteak/Tricky Tray Dinner.  This event is sure to be a fun filled evening and we are 

hoping you play a big role in its success! 

Our 8th Annual Beefsteak/Tricky Tray Dinner is scheduled for Saturday, March 5, 2022, and 

will be held at the Gene Meyers Club House, 1 Downes Way, Hawthorne.  The evening will 

begin with cocktail hour followed by a Nightingale’s Beefsteak Dinner at 6:00 pm.  There 

will also be lots of tricky tray prizes and a 50/50 raffle prize.  Price per ticket is a $60 

donation.   

Proceeds from this event will allow our Club to further expand our ability to serve children 

with special needs.  Our goal, which is to continue serving more children with special needs, 

can only be met with your generous support.   

So, mark your calendars and contact Irina Conte (iconte@bgchawthorne.org) or Jamie 

Gruppo (jgruppo@bgchawthorne.org) to reserve your tickets.  You may also call the Club 

for additional information at (973) 427-7777.  Tables of 10 may be reserved.  The deadline 

for ordering tickets is Monday, February 21, 2022.  This event sells out EVERY year!  

Reserve your tickets today! 

I am looking forward to seeing you on March 5th!  

 

Yours Truly,   
 

John Bertollo 

Chief Executive Officer 
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